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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

7th July, 1913. 

Dear Stokes, 

Tbat seems a very satisfactory arrangement that you 

have ma.de with the New Haven Hospital, and it will be a useful 

model to be followed by other plaoes; only I hope you will get 

them to agree to an arrangement of the hospital in units, or 

departments, which will. be organized on University lines. In 

any case, hearty congratulations. 

It is very nice to hear that the girl is so well -

from all points of view a most gratifying re~ult. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 

P. S. Nettleton & Reed are here & very happy. 


